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18th July 2019 

Uniform for September 2019 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

As we start the long Summer Holidays, I wanted to remind parents of the expectations 
regarding uniform for next year. 
 

 

If you have any questions regarding uniform, please do not hesitate to contact school. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr King 
 

BOY’S UNIFORM 
 
 

RM 

GIRL’S UNIFORM 

                    Grey trousers or shorts 
Grey skirt, pinafore or 

trousers 

White polo shirt for infants 
White polo shirt or white shirt for juniors 

 

White polo shirt for infants 
White polo shirt or white shirt for juniors 

School Tie (not infants) 
The school tie is optional for Juniors 

(Years 3-6).  However, junior boys MUST 
wear a tie if they wear a white shirt.    

Alternatively, boys may wear a white polo 
shirt that does not require a tie. 

 
 

School Tie (not infants) 
The school tie is optional for Juniors 

(Years 3-6).  However, junior girls MUST 
wear a tie if they wear a white shirt. 
Alternatively, girls may wear a white 

blouse or polo shirt that does not require 
a tie. 

 Royal Blue School sweatshirt/fleece Royal Blue School sweatshirt/fleece 

Grey or black socks Grey, black or white socks or grey tights 

 Blue check cotton dress in summer 

Suitable black shoes (not trainers) 
 

Suitable black shoes (not trainers) 

Children should not wear: 

 Jewellery, other than plain, flat studs – jewellery includes wrist bands and 

necklaces.  Earrings must be covered or removed for PE.  If your child wears 

earrings, please provide tape to cover the earrings during PE. 

 Nail varnish/temporary tattoos  

 Distracting/overly large hairbands, ribbons etc. 

In the interest of hygiene, all long hair (shoulder length and longer) must be tied back. 
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